Karen Erickson

From: David King <dkingpt@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2020 5:34 PM

To: PPT Info
Cc: Ron Moller

Subject: Public comment for 06/24 Port Meeting - Point Hudson

To Port Commissioners,

I want to comment in favor of the proposed Point Hudson measures on your 6/24 Meeting Agenda.

In particular I commend you for providing context for the jetty repair as part of an overall plan for Point Hudson. This will build community confidence in the Port's commitment to Point Hudson's future, and help you find the partnerships, and funding sources, that will be essential to securing that future.

I also strongly support the continued inclusion of an esplanade, along with the walkway on top of the new jetty, as part of your overall plan. Improved public shoreline access is a major goal of the City's Comprehensive plan and Shoreline Master Program. It will be an improvement within Point Hudson enthusiastically embraced by the community, and likely help the development of partnerships and funding sources out of proportion to its cost.

Thank you.

David King 360 301 2255 dkingpt@gmail.com

Karen Erickson

From: Eron Berg

Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2020 4:57 PM

To: Karen Erickson

Subject: FW: Point Hudson...community vision

From: Liz Hoenig < lizhoenig@gmail.com> Sent: Monday, June 22, 2020 3:24 PM

To: Bill Putney <bill@portofpt.com>; Pam Petranek <Pam@portofpt.com>; Pete Hanke <phanke@portofpt.com>

Cc: Eron Berg < Eron@portofpt.com>; kanieski charley < kanieski.charley@gmail.com>

Subject: Point Hudson...community vision

Dear Commissioners,

I understand you are in the process of applying for grants to fund some of the Pt Hudson improvements that have been discussed for a number of years.

Please seriously consider our community's vision of no recreational vehicles on the point as part of your application process. The RVs can easily go to the back 40 and generate similar revenue. The point should be a space for people, for salt marsh, for Brandt geese, for launching tribal canoes, kayaks - a space without large recreational vehicles. It is our Vision!

Would also like to know when a strategic plan update will begin. This is the ideal time to set our course with intention for the next 5 years. Please share your thinking on when that process will begin.

Respectfully,

Liz Hoenig Kanieski